
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 362 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO IMPACT OF THE WESTERN HARBOUR 

TUNNEL AND BEACHES LINK 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 17 June 2021 

 

 



This submission relates to our strong disagreement with the proposed cancellation of the 243 
Bus route in Mosman. 
 
It is incredibly concerning that this lifeline to the city, for many elderly residents, young mothers 
(especially with small children), school children and people with disabilities in our community, 
which often do not have a voice in these matters, is being cut.  
 
Given the fastest walk to Military road (which allows for this service to the city) is over 2.5 km 
away, and involves a significant incline, it is unfeasible for many to make this journey and would 
significantly decrease their quality of life, some for whom, this will be debilitating.  
 
We urge you to reconsider this decision and keep this lifeline open for the community as a 
matter of urgency. It would be a great shock to the large community around the Wyong Road, 
Inkerman street areas that it services. 


